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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

RE: BTEC Computing Coursework 

 

Due to the ongoing lockdown and Government requirements, the Pearson Exam board is still 

expecting coursework for BTEC Level 1/2 Tech Award in information Technology to be completed. 

Due to these requirements, there is an exceptionally tight time frame in which your child will need 

to complete their coursework at home as homework while still attending Computing lessons. 

 

Due to this strict time frame, your child has until the 22nd of February to complete Component 2 

Section B which is to create a dashboard in Excel.  It is vital this section is completed by the deadline 

in order to pass the course. The key dates for the other tasks are listed below: 

 

Task Date 

Component 2 Section B – Dashboard February 22nd  

Component 2 Section C – Document March 26th  

Component 1 Section B  - Interface April 19th  

Component 1 Section B Document May 10th 
 

Please help your child by ensuring these Coursework tasks are completed as homework and to 

ensure that they are attending remote learning lessons. Mr Longley and Mr Patel have produced 

resources in order help your child in the Year 11 Computing Team on MS Teams. 

 

Many thanks and best regards, 

 

Hayley Robinson  

Vice Principle 


